The DWG has not met since the ROS meeting in November. The DWG members have confirmed Roy Boyer as Chair and nominated Wesley Woitt as Vice Chair of the DWG for 2005. The DWG will be submitting the revised Procedural Manual to the ROS next week for review and seek the ROS approval at the January meeting.

 

Tom Bao

Outgoing DWG Chair

512.369.4103

